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/003s,3 -Tr Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: Nancy Pruitt 
cc: Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: RE: 100353-TI 

Thursday, July 22,2010 3:35 PM 

Per this e-mail, the requested change below has been made and a new CASR has been printed for 
the docket file. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 3:06 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Nancy Pruitt 
Subject: FW: 100353-TI 

Marguerite, can you please take care of this in Cathi's absence? 

From: Nancy Pruitt 
Sent: Thursday, July 22,2010 2:33 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 100353-TI 

In the title please change Teleplus to TelePlus. Thank you. 

Nancy Pruitt 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

850-41 3-6128 (fax) 
850-41 3-6127 

7/22/2010 


